
Thurgood Marshall School 
Public School 103 Special Resource Study

You are invited to a meeting about the National Park Service’s study of 
the Henry Highland Garnet School (PS 103) at 1315 Division Street as 
a potential new national park unit. Supreme Court Justice Thurgood 
Marshall attended the school from 1914 to 1921.

April 28 At 6:30pm—8pm EDt
1) Audio only Listen to the meeting on your phone, dial 415-527-5035.  

When prompted, enter participant code: 19-95-85-56-85# and then 
hit # a second time.

  OR
2) On a computer (video and audio) Click on this meeting link or type 

into your web browser: https://tinyurl.com/y4j5c2af 
Meeting number (access code): 199 585 5685, Password: sYcPnyMP645

Want to share your opinion about the PS 103 study with the National Park Service?

1) Submit a comment online at: parkplanning.nps.gov/ps103; or

2) Leave us a voicemail at 303-969-2575
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